
Contact: 

12-21-2022 

Project Description 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is proposing improvements on U.S. 1 from East Ridgewood 

Avenue to north of Palm Coast Parkway in the cities of Bunnell and Palm Coast. The project will repave the U.S. 1 

corridor to extend the life of the roadway. 
 

To enhance safety, the project also plans to modify the median opening at East Plane Street in front of the Heritage 

Plaza.  The existing open median would be converted to a directional median as shown in the illustration below. The 

new median will restrict left turns from East Plane Street and the shopping center onto U.S. 1. This reduces the 

opportunity for left-turn and angle crashes, which can result in the most serious injuries. 
 

Other proposed improvements include adding sidewalk at select locations, and adding pedestrian features and 

lighting at signalized intersections. Bicycle through lanes next to right turn lanes at intersections (known as 

keyholes) are planned, as well as new inside paved shoulders. The project also proposes to remove and/or 

relocating some trees within the landscaped median and install a new traffic signal at County Road (C.R.) 13. 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

CFLRoads.com 

 

U.S. 1 Improvements 

from East Ridgewood Avenue to  

north of Palm Coast Parkway 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 445216-1 

Flagler County 

CFLRoads.com 

 Shelley ChinQuee 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5439 
Shelley.ChinQuee@dot.state.fl.us  

Contact: 
Design: Ongoing - fall 2023 $       2.2 Million 

Right of Way: Within existing -- 

Construction: Funded - summer 2024 $    13. 6 Million 

*subject to change 
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Proposed Median Change 


